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Information Letter no. 24-2014 
 
 

Dear Member Federations, 
 
with regard to the 2014 European Senior Championships in Strasbourg we invite you 
to visit the website of this event where you can find all necessary details: 
 

http://www.euroescrime2014.com 
 

This website is available in English and French language. 
 
We also add for your convenience the timetable. 
Hopefully you have made your reservation already for your participants of the 
EFC/CEE Congress, as the deadline was yesterday. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation, and enjoy the upcoming Easter holidays. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Max Geuter 
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